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Introduction 
As part of the Aden Restoration & Redevelopment National Lottery Heritage Fund (NLHF) Project this Aden 
Building Works Progress Report has been developed to support the regular NLHF reporting process. This 
mainly photographic report will help evidence the progress being made with this strand of the NLHF Project.   
 
The building works are split into two main areas of development, the Coach House building which will form 
the new interpretation centre, and the Gardeners Cottage refurbishment, which after completion will be 
used by the Mintlaw Men Shed group. Some of the relevant architectural drawings have been included to 
this report to help illustrate the refurbishment plans. 
 

Coach House: 

 

 



 
 

 
 





Building Works – October to November 2021 
 

Coach House – New Interpretation Centre 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

  
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
  



Gardeners Cottage 
 

 

 
 





Building Works – October to November 2021 
 

Gardeners Cottage 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 



  
 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 



 
 

  
 



  
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

  



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Mintlaw Men Shed Group Work 
As the NLHF budget could only stretch so far, the Mintlaw Men Shed group agreed to take on some of the 
outstanding work. This included the installation of the donated toilet and wash hand basin, along with the 
installation of a donated kitchen, and purchased water heater. 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 



   
 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 


